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Church of  

St. Paul the Apostle 
 

2534 Cedar Swamp Road, Brookville, N.Y. 11545 
TEL: (516)935-1880  •  FAX: (516)938-3683 
www.stpaulsbrookville.org 
info@stpaulsbrookville.org 
 

PASTOR 
Rev. Msgr. James F. Pereda, J.C.D. 
 

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE 
Deacon Raymond P. D’Alessio 
 

 

PARISH OFFICE 
Office:  (516) 935-1880 
Monday - Thursday:  9:00AM to 12:00PM &                    
1:00 to 4:00 PM 
Friday, Saturday, Sunday by appointment only 
Mrs. Deb Cosentino, Office Administrator 
 

OFFICE OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
& FAMILY FAITH FORMATION 
Religious Education Office: (516) 938-4530 
Lower Hall: (516) 935-4127 
Mrs. Louise Shannon, Faith Formation Administrator 
Ms. Lynn M. Wilson, Faith Formation Coordinator 
 

BUILDINGS & GROUNDS 
Commercial Service 
 

DIRECTOR OF LITURGICAL MUSIC 
Mr. Gary Ducoing  (516) 935-1880 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday: Summer Schedule 5:00 PM  
        (Divine Mercy Sunday (Sunday after Easter) through
        Columbus Day Weekend) 

          Winter Schedule 4:00 PM 
Sunday:            8:30 and 10:30 AM 
Weekday:             Monday through Friday  
             9:00 AM in Church 
First Friday :             9:00 AM in Church 
First Saturday :         9:00 AM in Church   
Holy Day:             As Announced 
 

PRAYER 
Novenas After 9:00 AM Mass 
Monday                  Miraculous Medal 
Tuesday                  Mother Of Perpetual Help  
Wednesday             St. Joseph  
Thursday  Saints 
Friday                  Sacred Heart 
First Saturday         Rosary after 9:00 AM Mass 

Rosary:               Daily after 9:00 AM Mass 

Adoration:         1st Friday after 9:00 AM Mass until 12 noon 
 

SACRAMENTS 
CONFESSION:   

Saturday: Summer Schedule 4:00 - 4:45 PM  
      (Memorial Day Weekend thru Labor Day Weekend) 

     Winter Schedule 3:00 - 3:45 PM 
 

BAPTISM:1st & 3rd Sunday 1 PM / 2nd & 4th Saturday 12 Noon 
 

MARRIAGE: Arrangements should be made at least six months 
in advance by calling the Parish Office for an appointment with the 
Pastor or Pastoral Associate, Deacon Ray D’Alessio.  At least one of 
the two people being married must be a parishioner of St. Paul’s. 
Weddings are celebrated on Friday afternoons/evenings and on 
Saturday between the hours of 11:00AM and 2:00PM and on 
Sundays between 2:00PM and 4:00PM.  All Sunday weddings are 
ceremonies. 
 

 

THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY 
ORDINARY TIME 

 
 

November 14, 2021 
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PASTORAL COUNCIL 
Paula Maturo, Chair 

Paula Dawson, Vice Chair 

Ann Kissell, Recording Secretary 
 

 

   Peter Boyle          Jesmel John 

   Gina Cinelli                Anne Maione        

   Linda Curro         Toni Poolin      

   Michael D’Costa        Toni Romas 

   Jay Coronel         

         FINANCE COUNCIL 
         Roxann Romano, Chairperson      
   

        James Galante 

        Don Cavanaugh 

       Antony Kozhipatt 
           

                    

                 TRUSTEES 
      Michael Maturo        James Black 

TO CONTACT THE PASTOR IN AN EMERGENCY WHEN A PRIEST IS NEEDED FOR                                    

THE SERIOUSLY SICK OR DYING,                                                                                                                            

CALL (516) 935-1880. 

 

MINISTRIES and ORGANIZATIONS 
 

ALTAR GUILD contact:  Ursula Coughlin (516) 433-2450 
ALTAR SERVERS contact:  Louise Shannon (516) 935-1880 ext. 110 or  
email:  louise.stpauls@optimum.net 
CENTERSTAGE contact: email centerstageministry@gmail.com  
CHOIR  meets Tuesdays at 7:30PM in Church - contact:  Gary Ducoing (516) 935-1880 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION moderator:              
Deacon Raymond D’Alessio (516) 935-1880 x112 or deaconraydalessio@stpaulsbrookville.org 
JOB SEARCH contact:  Gerard Wendelken for an appointment (516) 364-0640 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS meet 3rd Thursday of each month 7:30PM 
contact:  Jim Viania, Grand Knight (516) 822-9068 or email: javiania25@gmail.com 
SQUIRES  meet 4th Wednesday of each month 7PM 
contact:  Kevin Spillane (516) 639-0500 or email: kspillane9@gmail.com 
LECTORS moderator: Deacon Raymond D’Alessio (516) 935-1880 x112 or 
deaconraydalessio@stpaulsbrookville.org 
MARIAN GUILD meets 3rd Wednesday of each month 7PM - contact:  Giovanna (516) 459-4225 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION contact: Gina Cinelli (516) 333-5611 
OUTREACH contact: Parish Office (516) 935-1880  
PRAYER GROUP meets Wednesday 11:00AM in Church - contact:  Elise LeVaillant  
(516) 433-3503 
PRE CANA contact: Deacon Raymond P. D’Alessio (516) 935-1880 ext. 112 or  
deaconraydalessio@stpaulsbrookville.org 
RCIA contact: Jesmel John (516) 396-4505 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL / FOOD PANTRY  -  contact: Joe Curro through rectory  
(516) 935-1880  
USHERS:  contact: Frank Cruz, Head Usher -  email Frank.pito.cruz@icloud.com 
  

ADVISORY COUNCILS TO THE PASTOR 

       TRUSTEES EMERITI 
          Andrew Coughlin 

    Tom Fitzsimmons 

                  Joseph Palumbo 

                  Janice Anderson    

    Antony Kozhipatt 
 

PARISH TRUSTEES AND 
TRUSTEES EMERITI ARE  

EX OFFICIO MEMBERS OF 
PASTORAL AND FINANCE COUNCILS 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBERS: 
JERICHO FIRE DEPARTMENT (516) 931-0898 

OLD BROOKVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT (516) 626-1300 
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FROM THE PASTOR 

NOVEMBER 14, 2021 

THIRTY THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

HOUSEKEEPING 

 

PEWS: As is well known these weekly columns from the pastor try to address spiritual topics 

and try to help us all advance along the path of holiness.  Next week will be the Solemnity of 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, king of the Universe (Christ the King). And then the Advent Sundays 

will quickly follow in succession leading us to a Blessed Celebration of Our Lord’s Nativity on 

Christmas. And that is why today I will not write of spiritual matters but rather of things that 

will help us all to live in a safe and healthy environment at the Church. I will call it          

housekeeping. 

 
During our enhancement of the Church building one of the happier projects was the              

refurbishing of the Church pews.  Our pews are of very exceptional quality oak wood.  The 

grain is beautiful.  In these days, oak is grown quickly by tree farmers so that there may be a 

quick turnover.  As a result, the grain is not developed and remains unrefined.  Such is not the 

case with our pews.  All the pews were taken by Mr. Robert Keck of the Keck Company in 

Middletown, New York.  Mr. Keck took the pews to his workshop and refinished them.  The 

pews in the Church now are the ones that have always been there.  They have been cleaned up 

and refurbished and cut to the size indicated in the original blueprints.  They no longer extend 

over the lovely slate floors. With the extra oak a carpenter in the parish made the many tables 

and the wood framing around the shrines of Our Lady and St. Joseph.  Nothing was wasted. 

 
In addition, upholstered cushions were filled for the benches themselves and the kneelers. It is 

my hope that all have found this a little more comfortable.  So many kneelers had been broken 

before the pews were refurbished.  So much chewing gum was underneath the benches.  Quite 

simply the kneelers will indeed break if they are continual thrown or kicked down.  If we were 

to simply place the kneelers in the kneeling position they would not break and there would be 

less banging noise.  The cushions on both benches and kneelers will not be soiled or damaged 

if we do not stand on them or allow children to do so.  Sadly, some parents allow their children 

(who do not know better) so stand on the cushions and even use the cushions as a table onto 

which they place food. Please have pride in your Church and keep it clean.  
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RECEPTION OF THE BLESSED EUCHARIST: Of late we have had difficulties with 

some carrying away the Holy Eucharist after they receive.  Please remember to consume the 

Host immediately after receiving so the minister of the Eucharist may see you doing so.  

Please do not take Holy Communion in your hand and walk back to the pew and consume it. 

Please do not walk out the door holding the Eucharist.  Please do not put It in your pocket or 

purse. (See covid directions below). 

 
SOCIALIZING IN CHURCH:  When Mass has ended, please leave the Church, and visit 

with friends and relatives outdoors. The weather has been beautiful and to stand in the open air 

is currently a very good health practice. To remain in the Church talking loudly and not social 

distancing distracts those who would like to pray in the Church. Many may have perhaps     

noticed that after each Mass the Church is sanitized.  Please allow Carmen and her grandson 

Brandon to do their work by leaving the Church and talking outside.  As St. Dominic teaches 

us, in Church one either speaks OF God or TO God. Please respect Our Lord in the Most 

Blessed Sacrament. 

 
COVID-19 PRECAUTIOS: As we are all aware the Covid-19 virus seems to ebb and flow.  

Most of us know very little of these matters. But out of an abundance of caution, we ask our 

parishioners to follow our diocesan protocols which have been explained here and in every 

parish since the churches opened in June 2020.  At the time of Holy Communion, those        

receiving on the hand may continue to come forward as usual.  May we ask those who would 

like to receive on the tongue (which is laudatory and perfectly fine) to come to the corners of 

the Sanctuary where the green kneeling cushions are placed after the others have received. 

Please line up there and individually come forward to kneel or stand to receive on the tongue. 

As pastor, I am very disposed to grant a dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass for 

those who may be paralyzed by fear to attend.  If coming to Mass will cause one stress or     

anger, please simply stay home. Attending Mass should not cause a meltdown. Such should not 

be the fruit of the sacraments. Remember shortly before holy Communion the priest prays, 

“Deliver us Lord…that we may be free from sin and safe from all distress…  Please remember 

that per the Bishop’s instructions the clergy and staff (including the ushers) of the parishes are 

not enforcers of these guidelines. We are here to serve, not to be police. God bless you all, and 

remember the teaching of St. Augustine, “in omnia caritas- in all things charity.”  

 

In Jesus and Mary, 

Monsignor Pereda 
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Remember Your Loved Ones: 
Mass Intention                                            $ 20    
Bread Wine & Candles for the week                                    $ 50 
Altar Flowers                                         $ 125 
Sanctuary Light for the week                                                $ 25 
Devotional Candles before Our Lady                                   $ 50 
& St. Joseph                       
Tree of Life Memorials                                 Call Parish Office 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our Weekly Masses 

 

Monday, November 15 
9:00 Marie & James S. Pereda 
   

Tuesday, November 16 
9:00 For the Pope 
    

Wednesday, November 17 
9:00 Anthony Vitale 
 (Requested by M. Vitale) 
   

Thursday, November 18 
9:00 Celebrants Intention 
     

Friday, November 19 
9:00 Celebrants Intention 
   

Saturday, November 20 
4:00 Celebrants Intention 
   

Sunday, November 21 
8:30 Helen & Joseph Terlikosky 
 (Requested by T. Terlikosky) 
 

10:30 Peter J. Gelzinis 

 Elizabeth Cerrone 

 Pasko Markovina 
 (Requested by the Markovina Family) 

 Michael & Sally Biondo 
 (Requested by Jack, Jennifer, & Family) 

 Giuseppe DiMaggio 
 (Requested by J. DiMaggio) 
  

 
 

 
MEMORIALS 

 

ALTAR BREAD, WINE & CANDLES 
In Memory of  

Persecuted Christians 
 

ALTAR FLOWERS 
In Memory of the 

Homeless and Hungry 
 

    SANCTUARY LIGHT 
In Memory of Vertha Osorio 

Donated by Cathy Inzerelli 

 
DEVOTIONAL CANDLE 

In Memory of the 
Souls in Purgatory 

 

AMERICAN & PAPAL FLAGS 
September 1, 2021-February 28, 2022 

        In Memory of Gina Tarantini 
Donated by A. Tarantini 

 

ST. JOSEPH MEMORIAL 
In Honor of Msgr. Pereda 
Donated by the Maturo Family 

Weekend Collection: 
 
 

November 7th, 2021:  $7,624 
 
 

Thank you for your generous support! 
 

2021 & 2022 Mass Book 
 

The 2021 and 2022 Mass Books are open.   
Please feel free to stop by the parish office to schedule your 

Mass Intentions. 

Celebrants of Holy Mass 
 
 

Saturday, November 20 
 4:00PM Fr. Descoteaux 
  

Sunday, November 21 
 8:30AM Msgr. Pereda  
 10:30AM Msgr. Pereda   
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Knights & Squires - Future Events 

 

Saturday, November 13th - Memorial Mass 9:00am in the chapel. 
Sunday, November 14th—Veteran’s Day Pancake Breakfast after 10:30am Mass.  Parishioners invited! 
Saturday, December 11th - Keep Christ in Christmas Celebration.  Tree Lighting and Pot Luck dinner. 
Keep Christ in Christmas Plant Sale ongoing (see bulletin for information). 
 

Squires Food Drive ongoing: Contact Kevin Spillane for more information. 
 

Come join us! 
Knights meet 3rd Thursday of the month. 
Squires meet 4th Wednesday of the month. 
Contact the Grand Knight for more information at javiania25@gmail.com 

In December of 2020, Pope Francis established a “Year of St. Joseph” so that “every member 
of the faithful, following his example, may strengthen their life of faith daily in the        
complete fulfillment of God’s will.”   
  
Each week beginning April 11th until the week of December 5th, 2021, parishioners,          
benefactors and friends of St. Paul may sponsor the: 
 

   St. Joseph 6-Day Candle and Vase of Fresh Flowers 
      (For your personal Memorial and Dedication) 

  

in honor of St. Joseph at the newly installed Portrait of St. Joseph and Child located at 
the Altar of St. Joseph. 
  
The weekly offering is $100 with each weekly dedication and intention published in the 
Parish bulletin and the donor’s name announced at all the weekend Masses. 
  
Please call the Parish Office at (516) 935-1880 x100 for additional information and to   
reserve your week.   
  

St. Joseph 
Pray for us 

Pray for the Recently Deceased 
 

 
Catherine Andersen 

 

October 30th, 2021 

Pray for the Sick 
 

Please pray for those whose names are on the    
parish sick list. 

 

Christine DiBari 
 

Jeremiah McCarthy 
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“300 CLUB”  

REVERSE RAFFLE  

Supporting St. Paul the Apostle Church 

GRAND PRIZE  

$10,000  

$100 per ticket; limit of 300 tickets to be sold! Cocktail party exclusive  to ticket holders to 
be held on Sunday,   

December 5, 2021 in the Parish Hall  

Contact Lucy Tamburino- 516 754-4901 for details and tickets 

 

                    

              DISCLAIMER: IF 200 TICKETS ARE NOT SOLD, ALL MONIES WILL BE REFUNDED BY CHECK.  
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